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Subject: Report of the meeting between Anne Bucher and Toomas Kewai, Estonian Deputy 
Secretary General for food safety; 19 Dec 2018

Dear All,

Please find below the report of the meeting in subject that took place on 19 December 2018. 

Many thanks to and who participated at the meeting and took the notes!

Participants:
SANTE: Anne Bucher, |,|
Estonia: Mr Toomas Kewai Deputy Secretay General from the Ministry of Rural Affairs,

Main elements of the discussion:
OCR-AHL

Ref. Ares(2019)1777440 - 18/03/2019



E-commerce

EE mentioned in addition to the points indicated before the meeting new breeding 
techniques:



• EE underlined that new breeding techniques shall be supported by the EU 
and that these techniques shall be not considered as GMO unless it is 
possible to differentiate them.

There was no discussion on GFL and dioxins.

The final briefing is attached for your information.

Kind regards,

European Commission
DG SANTF - Directorate General for Health and Food Safety 
Unit 0.1 - Strategy and coordination


		2019-03-18T17:57:42+0000




